
                                 
 
 
PROGRESS REPORTS COMING HOME TODAY 
Please make sure you read, sign and return your student’s Progress Report.  If you have questions or 
concerns, please contact the teacher. 
 
DISCOUNT CARDS & PRETZEL COMPETITION DEADLINE  
Monday. Sept 25 at 3:15, will be the last day to turn in money for the discount card and pretzel rod sale 
competition.   There is still more time to get more cards or pretzels to sell!   
This is very important – please make sure that all payments for fundraisers are on a separate check and 
made payable to NGCA PTM.  Please do not combine it with lunches or tuition.  Thank you! 
 
HURRICANE RELIEF 
We now have a full size trailer to fill with needed supplies for Irma victims in Florida.  Please bring 
your donations and drop them off at the church/school between the hours of 8:00 am – 4:30 pm on 
business days or at church on Sunday. If no one is on hand at the trailer to receive your donations, you 
may leave them at the church steps, or in the hallway if it’s raining.  Some of the things that are needed 
most are things like bottled water, non-perishable food, flashlights, hand sanitizer, disposable diapers & 
wipes, blankets, towels, paper towels, toilet paper, dog/cat food, shovels, push brooms, hygiene 
products, latex gloves, work gloves, toothpaste, tooth brushes, etc. No clothes please. Any assistance 
you can give will be much appreciated. You are also invited to serve as a volunteer to help at the 
collection site. For more details you can contact Ray Read at 336-302-7868.  If you would help us 
advertise this at your church and work places, we would be grateful.   
Thank you! 
 
SEE YOU AT THE POLE ~ NEXT WEDNESDAY, SEPT 27 @ 9:00AM 
NGCA students will be performing for this special event and together we will pray for our community 
and nation.  We are also particularly inviting all available First Responders and will be expressing our 
appreciation to them and praying for them.  Families and friends are invited.  We will be in the parking 
lot.  Feel free to bring chairs if standing is difficult.  The meeting should be about 20-25 minutes. 
 
YANKEE CANDLE FUNDRAISER 
The middle and high school student will continue their Yankee Candle Catalog orders through 3 pm, 
TODAY.  Online orders will continue through January 10, 2018.  Students are raising funds for their 
spring field trips.  Online group # is 990104327. 
 
PARENTING HELP 
You will find some very interesting and helpful Q & A in this month's Rosemond newsletter found 
at www.rosemond.com/September-2017.html 
 
 

 


